
0148

FEB O 8 19941

MEMORANDUM FOR: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste

THRU: Abraham L. Eiss , ACNW Liaison
Special Issues Group
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

FROM: B. J. Youngblood, Director
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF "TOPICAL REPORT REVIEW PLAN"
COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE (ACNW)

TO THE ADVISORY

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide the ACNW with a copy of the
Division of High-Level Waste Management's 'Topical Report Review Plan." We
will be prepared to brief the Committee at the next meeting, or at a later
date if that is the Committee's preference.

If you have any questions or desire additional information about this review
plan, please contact Charlotte Abrams of my staff at 504-3403.

sf
B. J. Youngblood, Director
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated
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